

JB

25th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Day trip to Boulogne, Friday 3rd July 2020

As part of our commitment to promoting learning outside of the classroom, the languages department are arranging a one-day visit to Boulogne for students on Friday 3rd July 2020. The visit will seek to develop the following:

- French: Cultural awareness, communicating with native speakers, using authentic materials.
- **Geography**: France, England, the English Channel, features of the landscape.
- Maths: Distance, time, average speed, conversion of currency.

The cost of the visit is £72 and this will include return coach journey to school, shuttle crossing, activities whilst in Boulogne and insurance. During the visit, students will visit a Boulangerie (bakery) to see how breads are made, be given the opportunity to explore Boulogne visiting the Rampart City, modern shopping areas and the beach. Students will need to take some spending money on the visit to buy lunch and any gifts/souvenirs they choose to purchase.

Places are limited on this trip (45) and in order to secure a place a deposit of £20 will need to be made. This deposit is non-refundable. The deposit will need to be paid on ParentPay by Friday 13th December. If there is insufficient interest in the trip all deposits will be fully refunded to parents. The balance of £52 will need to be paid on the school's online payment system, Parentpay by Friday 24th April 2020.

If you wish to discuss the finance or any other details of the trip in confidence, then please do not hesitate to contact me. Should you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account or do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office for assistance.

I know you will appreciate the high level of responsibility involved in taking students on trips and would like to reiterate that the school reserves the right to cancel the place of any student whose behaviour between now and 3rd July 2020 lead us to believe that their participation would present too great a risk. Poor attendance could also jeopardise a student's place on the trip.

Please complete the relevant permissons on ParenPay and you will be contacted as soon as we are able to confirm your son/daughter's place. Should you have any further queries please feel free to contact me at school on 01273517601 or barrowj@seahavenacademy.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Miss Barrow

Head of Key Stage 4 MFL



Seahaven Academy
Southdown Road
Newhaven
BN9 9JL
t 01273 517601
f 01273 611182
e office@seahavenacademy.org.uk

www.seahavenacademy.org.uk